
 
Dear Dean Language Arts - LRC Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC concurs with the Vice President that  
“the LA and LRC divisions provide excellent instruction, Supplemental instruction and learning 
support through the Courses and Programs the TLC, the Library and the LRC.” 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
 
PRC was unable to provide a complete assessment given the incomplete nature of the program 
review submitted. 
 
 
Recommendation – Yellow 
 
PRC recommends that the Dean please resubmit a revised / more complete PR to the PRC by 
June 1st.  The revised program review should include a discussion of Equity initiatives currently 
undertaken in Language Arts and by the Dean; please include any relevant data.  
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